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          John Pearson 

          7664 S Franklin Way 

          Centennial, CO 80112 
   

 

August 2, 2021 

 

Colorado Secretary of State 

Jena Griswold 

 

 

Dear Ms Griswold, 

 

My name is John Pearson. I am a 21 year retired veteran of the Marine Corps. After retiring, I continued 
working overseas with NATO for another 12 years. Therefore over half my adult life I have had the 
privilege to vote absentee. I am concerned about voter integrity. I am a little skeptical of processes 
around the country and feel obliged to share my opinion in the state that I have a say in. I absolutely 
agree with confirming the identity of the voter by signature verification. I believe the high-tech 
machines used are the best way to achieve this with minimal time and effort from voting volunteers. 
Additionally, I also believe that a very strictly controlled chain of custody should continue to alleviate 
any doubts in the integrity of the process. I worry about voter confidence and feel that all measures 
should be taken to completely remove any shadow of doubt that the process results in a fair and 
accurate reflection of the people’s vote. 

Thank you for your time, 

Respectfully, 

John Pearson  


